                           BLACK KNIGHTS CAR CLUB
                              Estherville, Iowa


The July meeting of the Black Nights Car Club was called to order by Jeff Stevens, vice president at 7:03 pm Tues. July 2 with 16 present.

Visitors : 0

Secretaries Report:   June minutes read by Gary Crandall and approved.

Treasurers Report :   Balance of $9693.15. We have received $235.00 for Sweet Corn Days.

Old Business:  None

New Business:  1) Thankyou from the VFW for support and donations!
                            2) Rod requested financial help to keep up the Music Trailer and bring it to events. $200.00 per event. Motion was made to do so and approved. Thankyou Rod for all the time and investment in maintaining and bringing the trailer to events. It really adds a nice touch!
                             3) Denny Tunland’s wife passed away the last week of June. Please keep Denny and family in your thoughts and prayer. Memorial may be held at end of the month.
                             4) This is the last meeting before Sweet Corn Days. We need to start putting together the items for Sweet Corn Days.
                             5) If you can help with Sweet Corn Days please contact Jeff Stevens.
                             6) Look forward to Sweet Corn Days. It is our own local show and always fun to see the cars and people who attend. Great way for us to make  contact with people and tell them what we do in the community!

Note:  If you have not looked at the New web site please do. It is well done and good looking. Thank you to all who had input and supported the web site. Please check the web site for upcoming events.

Adjourned:  7:20 pm.

Submitted by Gary Crandall.   
                              
                             

